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Statement re WICN-FM Antenna

The proposed WAAF antenna will be mounted on the same tower as non-

commercial/educational FM station WICN, licensed to Worcester, Massachusetts.  The

WAAF antenna will be mounted at a higher position on the tower than the WICN antenna,

and the WAAF transmission lines will therefore pass through the aperture of the WICN

directional antenna.

Entercom plans to install two runs of 1 5/8 inch transmission lines to its proposed antenna,

i.e. one run to each of the two levels which comprise the proposed panel antenna.

Dielectric Communications, the manufacturer of the WICN directional antenna, was

contacted and asked to conduct an azimuthal pattern study to determine whether the

addition of two 1 5/8 inch transmission lines in the WICN antenna aperture would have any

adverse effect on the WICN directional pattern.  The results of that study are summarized

in the attached Dielectric “Pattern Certification”.  Dielectric concludes that “The addition of

two 1 5/8 transmission lines on the tower in the aperture of the antenna will have no effect

on the directional azimuth pattern of the WICN-FM antenna which is presently in

operation.”






